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27th February 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
RE: Year 11 Final Dance Examination- Component 2&3 
 
I would like to inform you of your child’s final Dance examinations which will take place at the below times: 

Activity 1, one hour written exam= Thursday 5th March 2020 (during lesson time period 5) 
Activity 2, one hour written exam= Tuesday 31st March 2020 

Activity 3, practical exam of Component 2&3= Tuesday 5th May 2020 (period 4&5 and after school, finish time 
TBC) 

Activity 4, one hour written exam= Thursday 7th May 2020 (during lesson time period 5) 
 
They will be expected to attend extra revision/rehearsal at the times stated below:  

• Activity 1= Wednesday 4th March 3pm-4pm 

• Activity 2= Monday 30th March lunchtime and 3pm-4pm 

• Activity 3= Thursday 9th April 2020 (this is during the Easter holidays 10am-2pm)  
                    Tuesday 14th April 2020 3.45-4.30pm  
                    Tuesday 21st April 2020 3.45-4.30pm 

                                   Tuesday 28th April 2020 3.45-4.30pm 

• Activity 4= Wednesday 6th March 3pm-4pm  
 
It is really important they attend these extra rehearsals as they are working as part of a group and this time is set 
out for them to collaborate as a team. Parents are invited to watch their performance from 3.30pm on the 5th 
May, this performance will involve 5 group performances based on the stimulus ‘We live and learn’ and 5 group 
performances of All That Jazz/Hot Honey Rag.  
                                    
For the practical exam students must bring in their dance wear (all black- leotard, leggings, t-shirt, joggers) or any 
costume they have decided on and appropriate footwear for their performances. It is advised they bring in a 
bottle of water to keep them hydrated. For the written exam students will need their notes that they will 
complete during the extra rehearsals.  
 
This exam counts as two thirds of their overall final BTEC grade therefore it is important for them to attend extra 
rehearsals to ensure they give themselves the best possible opportunity to succeed.  
  
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss C Bilsby 
Subject Leader - Dance 
 


